March 30, 193 1

Mrs. Howard Green, Chairman,

Department of: Fine Arts, Federation of Women's Clubs
104 Franklin Avenue,

Long B ranch, N. J,.

Dear lirs. Green:

Mr. Ballard Williszans has reguested us to sSend you soae information
regarding the Roerich Banner of Pezace.

It has been our great privilege to cooperate in many ways with the
Women'!s organizations of America. Unly the other evening at oeur
Seventh Anniversary celebration, irs. Sporburg, President of the
New fork otate Federz ion of Women's Clubs, addressed our audience,
and stated that her-entire organization of four hundred thousand
women are in full sympathy with the ideals of culture and education
for which the Roerich Museum stands, snd wouid support in every way

the Roerich Bauner of Peace, the project designed to protect treac-
ures of art and science, and cultural Institutions in times of war
or internal strife.

In order to 'give you an idea of the progress of this Roerich Banner
of Peace, I am sending you a booklet telling of its reception, and
comments by cultural leaders of the world. The draft has already
been approved by the International Museums' Office of the League of
Nations.

For your further information regarding the aims and activities of the

Roerich Museum, I am sending you some iiterature of the Roerich

Museum end its affiliated Instifutions. ohould you desire more

copies of the Roerich Banner of Peace booklet, we will be happy to

supply them, or if you wish any further information regarding our works,
.We shall be very happy to send you more data.

a5 .

Cordially yours,

Louis L. Horch, President




